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November Meeting (Tuesday,
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Minutes For September, 2006

The BMW Riders of Toledo Club Meeting was
called to order by Ed Collins. 14 members
were present.

President’s Report
Ed thanked Ron and Nancy for hosting the
meeting. He mentioned that he might attend the
upcoming R.A. clambake. Ed contacted Eric
Kimple at Schiets Motors about doing another
tech. session . We will need to decide on a date
and topic. Several new links were posted on the
website— Telecast.com (weather radar site),
Addrider.com (dual sport site) and bmwsport-
touring.com.

Vice President’s Report
As Ron supplied some of his home brewed
beer, he commented he had a pretty good buzz .

Treasurer’s Report
Beth was absent. Report given by Ed.
Motion was made to accept the report as given.
Motion was seconded and approved.

Secretary’s Report

Minutes from the last meeting were approved
as listed in the last newsletter. I mentioned that
I would have to work on Saturday but hoped to

attend the clambake. I asked that we consider
an online newsletter to all members that could

access the club website. This could result in
major savings for the club, would promote
more use of the website and lessen the work-
load for me. Those who would prefer a paper
copy could still receive them by contacting me
by email or phone. All present were in agree-
ment and decided that we would begin this in
January of next year. I will talk about this more
in the next newsletter.

Road Captains

Gary reported that he rode to North Caro-
lina and successfully negotiated a reduction
in his minor disagreement with the federal
marshals on the Blue Ridge Parkway. His
speed offense was lessened to a one point
offense. (from 17 over to 1-9 over) He pro-
vided documentation that he has been strug-
gling with his speedometer accuracy over
the last few years. Apparently the officers
were shocked that he showed up. Way to go
Gary.

Daryl reported that he now is certified to
teach motorcycle safety training. He has
been instructing at the Terra Community
College.

Old Business

Ron and Nancy offered to have the annual
banquet at their place. Restaurants were
considered and after some discussion it was
decided that we would go with Ron and
Nancy’s offer. They will provide the main
course— Turkey and ham. Everyone else
should bring a dish. We will set a date the
next meeting.

New Business

Officer nominations for 2007:

President— Ed Collins

Vice President— Ron Berry
Road Captain— Daryl Apple
Webmaster— Wade Kemp
Secretary— Jim Hale
Treasurer— Don Smith
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President’s message

At the November meeting, we will be electing club officers for 2007. It looks like the same
people will be serving next year with the exception of Don Smith, who said he would take the
position of Treasurer. If anybody would like to be considered for a nomination, attend the No-
vember meeting which will be at Maggie’s restaurant.

Starting next year, the newsletter will be available on our website to save time and money. If
you would like to have a paper copy of the newsletter, contact Jim Hale.

Eric Kimple has agreed to hold another tech session for our club in early spring. Eric wants to
know what subjects we would like to discuss. He said we could bring in a bike if there is some-
thing specific we want to cover.

It looks like the riding season is coming to an end. Hope everybody had a chance to do their
share. Personally, I’ve done more this year than in the past due to me retiring. Compared to
some of you hard core riders, my riding has been modest. Hope to do more next year.

See you in November.

Ed Collins

One of the world’s first motorcycles

FACTOID: The original Ein-
spur was constructed in 1885
simply as a mobile testing
ground for the gasoline engine
that the German inventor and
engineer Gottleib Daimler was
developing. His ultimate inten-
tion was to install it in a four
wheeled carriage but, by put-
ting it in what was effectively a
two wheeled machine, he
earned the nickname "Father
of the Motorcycle" which is the
center of controversy due to
the dating of Sylvester
Roper's steam cycle.
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.Re—PsycIe
BMW paArRTS

Your "ONE STOP' source
for BMW Motorcycle Parts.

Re-Psycle is an INDEPENDENT Parts & Service shop, EXCLUSIVELY for BMW
Motorcycles. We have the most extensive New & Used BMW Parts & Accessories
inventory in the mid-east. Additionally, because we have the knowledge, experi-
ence and expertise; you can be confident that we will supply you with all the
right parts to successfully complete your service or repairs.

We have many Quality, 'READY TO RIDE' BMW cycles in stock.

http://www.re-psycle.com

Re-Psycle, BMW Parts
240 West Columbus Street Lithopolis OH 43136-0247
Phone: (614) 837-1160 Fax: (614) 837-0359

Map to November Meeting. Tuesday, (Nov. 14th) at Maggie's Family Restaurant.
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Care of Jim Hale
4051 Balduf Rd.
Port Clinton, Oh 43452

1557 OAK HARBOR ROAD
FREMONT, OHIO 43420
PH. {419} 3328902
FAX (419) 3321437

HONDA YAHAMA SUZUKI
WE SERVICE BMW’S @

Eric Kimple, BMW enthusiast/technician for over 25 years, has been on our
service team since 1988/

Older BMW’S Welcome

Restoration Services Available! Call For Details!
Everyday Low, Low tire prices! Winter rates Available.

&

Hours: ( Tues.- Fri) - 9:00 Am to 7:00 Pm. Sat - 9:00 Am to 3:00 Pm.
Sun, Mon—Closed

Directions: Travel about 1/2 mile North of State St. on Oak Harbor Rd.




